
 

 

June 28, 2022 
 
Good evening and welcome to our final Board meeting of this school year.  
 
Earlier this month, I presented to the Select Standing Committee on Finance and Government Services 
with other Board Chairs regarding K-12 Education funding. 
 
With respect to operational funding, it was recommended that government consider additional targeted 
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I would also like to thank our partner groups who have supported the work of the Board through 
conversation and collaboration on working groups, Committee of the Whole, and regular meetings with 
the Superintendent. Thank you to Ashley Sandquist from DPAC, Hannah Qin, Elsie Li & Daniel Hong from 
DSAC, Frankie DeVita from BPVPA, Daniel Tetreault from BTA, and Paul Simpson from CUPE for your 
leadership, and for providing input and insight on behalf of your organizations. 
 
Although there will be some new faces, we look forward to continuing to work with partner groups on 
the board priorities: The Path to Reconciliation, Action Against Racism, and Environmental Sustainability 
in the year ahead. 
 
On behalf of the Board, we hope all Burnaby school staff, students, and families enjoy a happy, healthy, 
and restful summer break with your friends and family. 

Jen Mezei, Chair 
Burnaby Board of Education 


